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 On 3 January 2025, Ambassador Nishimaki, who is scheduled to leave Namibia next 

week, paid a courtesy visit to Hon. Dr. Kalumbi Shangula, Minister of Health and 

Social Services. Ambassador Nishimaki reported to Minister Shangula on the results 

of his work during his two years and eight months in tenure to strengthen bilateral 

relations between Japan and Namibia. Minister Shangula expressed his gratitude to 

Ambassador Nishimaki for his contribution to strengthening bilateral relations 

between Japan and Namibia, particularly in the field of health and hygiene. 
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